The Board of Education Town of Vernon

30 Park Street - PO Box 600 Vernon, Connecticut 06066

Paul Grabowski, Chair Kristiana Wintress, Vice Chair Karen Colt, Secretary Anthony Bedlack Patricia Buxton Susan Jablonecki Kriste Nucci Simone Sewell Mason Thrall

February 12, 2024

APPROVED MINUTES BOARD OF EDUCATION FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING

A Finance Committee meeting of the Vernon Board of Education was held at the Administration Building on Monday, February 12, 2024.

Attendees: Mr. Grabowski, Ms. Wintress and Ms. Nucci. Dr. Buxton was absent.

Administration Present: Superintendent Dr. Joseph Macary, Assistant Superintendent Mr. Robert Testa and Director of Business and Finance Mr. William Meier.

The meeting was called to order at 6:03 p.m.

Mr. Meier reviewed the Finance Report and Year-to-Date Budget with the committee.

The meeting adjourned at 6:46 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Karen Colt, Board Secretary